
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

There will be a Special Work Session of the 

Montevallo City Council on Wednesday 

February 22, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at City Hall. 

The purpose of the Work Session is to 

discuss the proposed purchase of property at 

540 Main St. and to visit the property, prior 

to the regular City Council meeting on 

February 27th .  

 

 

 
Steve Gilbert 

City Clerk 

February 17, 2023 


